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Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra Teddy Bear Concerts  

See Two Different Shows at the Franklin and White River Branches  
 
Franklin, Ind. – Bring your little ones to a Teddy Bear Concert presented by the 
Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra.  
 
White River Branch: ISO presents "The Garden Symphony" March 18 from 11 a.m. – 
noon.  
 
Franklin Branch: ISO presents "The Giant’s Violin" April 1 from 11 a.m. – noon. 
 
The music at these concerts is based on stories written by ISO violinist Victoria 
Griswold. Both performances will introduce children to string instruments of the  
Indianapolis Symphony Orchestra through movement and live music.  
 
Presented by: Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield Associate Sponsors: PNC and Riley 
Children’s Health. The ISO Teddy Bear Concerts are underwritten by Friends of Ava 
Button.  
 
For more information please call the White River Branch at 317-885-1330, the Franklin 
Branch at 317-738-2833 or visit pageafterpage.org/programs. See a complete list of JCPL 
programs in the Spring Program Guide. 
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